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Port Blair
F. No: 9-3/AATVS/2010//96 Dated the QU [06/2010
To,
The Conservator of Forests
Wild Life
A&N Islands
Port Blair.

Sub: Allotment of land for construction of Shompen Hut-reg.

Sir,

‘ I am to state that the AAJVS has decided to re-establish the Shompen Hut
Complex at 13 Kilometre East-West Road, Great Nicobar island. The Secretary (TW)

accompanied by the undersigned visited Grerat Nicobar island on 1% April 2010 and

selected a suitable site for the proposed complex.

Accordingly, the Divisional Forest Officer, Campbell Bay was requested to allot
suitable land and prepare necessary estimates for construction of eco-friendly huts, vide
letter even number dated 7/4/2010 and 12/4/2010. A request m this regard was alo
submitted to the PCCF vide letter dated 6™ May 2010.

Now, the Divisional Forest Officer, Campbell Bay vide his letter no:
ND/GS/164/627 dated 11™ June 2010 (copy enclosed) informed that the above said land
£a1l within the Protected Forest area so necessary approval is needed from the competent
authority in the prescribed format.

You are therefore requested to kindly supply a copy of the prescribed format f(_)r
allotment of land and also intimate the competent authority for the said allotment in this
regard. Kindly treat the matter as most urgent.

Yours faithfully

Enclosed: a/a \6

\
(M.R. Trivedi)
Executive Secretary
JVS




